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Breckland YAB Meeting Minutes 26/04/2014 Attleborough 17:30 – 19:00
Attendees:

Jan Jeffries, Anita Beckett, Danielle Hankin, Kristina Fox, Emily Fox, Laura Bloom, Harvey Monck, Mark Robinson, Robin Konieczny, Sharon Matthews, Richard Gowler.

Appologies:

Peter Wilkinson, Barberra Howard, Sarah Coote, Sam MacAllum.

Welcome:

Harvey Monck MYP was welcomed to the meeting

Minutes of last meeting: 

Agreed

1. Youth Chair and Vice Chair.

AB Possibility of Mick Andrews or Amy Abbs to stand in for Paul Wheatly

AB outlined last session’s discussion about the vice chair

General discussion re chair, vice chair.

Action:

YC will look at creating a style of meeting which will allow them to feel safe taking part and contributing.

2. Commissioning Plan 2014/2015

AB introduced plan and explained that it may be subject to change.

LB asked if AB was aware that the Police Cadets had just completed a survey on ASB?

AB said that Paul Wheatly was no longer available as he was off sick for 6 months with back problem.

SM asked if it mattered that PW was away as others can fulfil his role while he is absent?

AB said that the Police need to be involved as they are integral to the process.

AB there is a definite need for diversionary work in Watton and Attleborough.

SM stated that there was a need to ask potential providers how they will collaborate with the Police.

MR asked members if they wanted to proceed with the Summer Activities program.
Members agreed unanimously.
MR said he wanted to see interim reports before he could agree to any recommissioning.

AB went through the rest of the Commissioning Plan

General discussion about Partnership Plan with Broadland and Norwich YABs on over 18 unemployment.

MR asked if Norwich and Broadland have dropped out.
AB yes

MR not happy to have a project in the plan which may not go ahead.

AB said that the whole plan needs to go in order to get the summer activities money.

JJ said that there were too many access points for NEET young people.

RK suggested taking out the unemployment project and replacing it with a contingency fund of £5k to do something along the lines of the project.

AB Suggested looking for match funding for the £10k Watton Project.

RK said that it was possible to populate boxes on Watton project in the plan.
AB asked the Young Commissioners what they thought

YC’s had no reply

RK asked if there were extension clauses in the PAYP specifications.
AB said that these could be added to the SLA

RK said that they had to be in the specs or otherwise they would need to recommission next year.

RK suggested that AB checked out the commissioning guidance for this year.

4. (3 was discussed as part of 2) Positive Activities Tender Outcomes

AB asked LB and DH (Young commissioners) to feedback as they were involved.

LB + DH said that there had been a big debate on whom to commission. Culture Works offered a more attractive creative arts approach with more of a focus on awards.

Keystone had a good case study but after much debate they chose Culture Works.

RK and SM explained how the RONI scores were arrived at to MR
5. Small Grants Pot

AB discussed options and gave MR specification to sign

AB said that young people felt using electronic feed back system for young people deciding on the grants meant that young people could not be swayed by others.

RK said that it was important that there was an opportunity for young people to sway the views of other young people.

General discussion about the pros and cons of electronic and face to face meetings.

SM suggest gathering young peoples opinions and sharing them among all participants before decisions are made.

AB said she would send the BACS form so the money could be paid to NCF.

6. Dates for participation

AB gave out a list of possible future meeting dates.

MR said that he would contact members who were not regularly attending to encourage them to come.

Meeting ended.
